CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



April 8, 2013

Scott M. Mcgee, P.E. Scott M. McGee PE 9700 Tanoan Dr. NE Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: **Hotel Albuquerque Outdoor Dining Area Grading Plan**

being built at this time?

Engineer's Stamp dated 4-4-2013 (J13/D066)

Dear Mr. McGee,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-04-13, the above referenced plan can not be approved for Grading Permit until the following comments are addressed.

How is the new building addition draining to the grassy area?

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

omit these areas or address the total drainage area.

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Please address all work being accomplished. Label all other areas as existing,

The area shown on the grading plan does not match the existing area. What is

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

RR/SB

C:

email